
 
 

 

 

July 12, 2018 

 

 

Compensation and Classification Study 
 

 

Bend Park and Recreation District received three proposals for our Request for Proposals issued 

on June 22, 2018. The following are the three firms which responded with proposals to the 

District: 

 

1. TRUPP HR, INC. 

2. MBL Group, LLC 

3. Public Sector Personnel Consultants 

 

 The District will be reviewing and evaluating the proposals during the week of July 16
th

. If 

interview are needed, then Proposers will be contacted to schedule a time. 

 

 

David Crowther 

Business Manager 


